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5th May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
Year 2 Summer Term Visits & Activities 
 
As part of our Under the Sea topic, we have arranged a visit to the BFI IMAX cinema on Friday 9th June 2017.   
 
Under the Sea 3D, a new IMAX® 3D adventure, transports moviegoers to some of the most exotic and isolated 
undersea locations on Earth, including Southern Australia, New Guinea and others in the Indo-Pacific region, allowing 
them to experience face-to-face encounters with some of the most mysterious and stunning creatures of the sea. It 
offers a uniquely inspirational and entertaining way to explore the beauty and natural wonder of the oceans, as well as 
the impact of global climate change. In IMAX 3D, the images will leap off the screen and float around the theatre, 
putting the audience in the movie. 
 
We will be travelling by tube from school to Waterloo, where the IMAX is located within a short walk.  The 
children will need to bring a packed lunch to school on this day, in their Hillcross Rucksack which should include a 
disposable water bottle (no glass bottles).  Please note that part of the days experiences we will be travelling 
outside so all children will need to bring a warm or waterproof coat depending on the weather. 
 
There will be a cost of £5.50 for this visit. This includes travel to and from the palace by tube; admission into the 
cinema. You are invited to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost of your child taking part in the 
educational visit as detailed above. We confirm that the contribution represents our estimate of the costs shared 
equally amongst all pupils. No child will be excluded from the visit through an inability to pay, but if there are 
insufficient contributions then the visit may have to be cancelled. 
 
All contributions and permissions must be given via ParentPay by Monday 22nd May. 
 
As we will be leaving promptly, all children will need to be school by 8.45am and will be collected by their class 
teachers from their classrooms.  We aim to return to school by 3.00 pm.  We will need quite a few parent 
volunteers to accompany us on the trip for the day otherwise we will be unable to go. If you are interested, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher. Please note you will require a DBS (previously CRB) or List 99 check before the 
day of the visit so we will need to know as soon as possible.   
  
We look forward to an exciting, enjoyable and informative trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Alice Hargrave         Sara Morris         Vicki Lowe 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
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